71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st February, 19038,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowle dge the receipt of your letter of

the 19th instent respecting the "WAUSICAA™ ex "BURLINGOON", the
contents of which have been noted, end in reply thereto I have
to inform you that the necessary instructions in the matter
have been sent to the Soclety's Rotterdam Surveyors.

I have to add that as Panaman Iosd Dine
Certificates are lssued from the Soclety's Hew York Office,
the Surveyors have been instructed bb 1ssue a provisional
Certificate.

1 am,Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Bnlon gamm & M ! m
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